
 

September 8, 2021 (Updated September 9, 2021) 

Web Announcement 2578 

 
Urgent Announcement Regarding Claims Suspending for Budget Relief 
Nevada Medicaid claims are suspending temporarily for Budget Relief.  Payments will not be received by providers 
as usual.  This action may affect providers that submitted claims received by DHCFP and processed for payment 
during the September 3, 2021, financial cycle, and after.  Claims submitted will be processed and payments will be 
made when funds are available. The release of funds is anticipated to occur prior to September 30, 2021.  
Providers should continue to submit claims as usual.   

For questions, please send an email to:  DHCFP@DHCFP.nv.gov 
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